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7th March 2024 
 
RE: Success Task 5 – Learning from mistakes 
 
Dear Year 11 Parents and Carers, 
 
Following the completion of the February mocks our Year 11 students have now resumed their series 
of weekly Success Assemblies. This week the assembly focused on advice from our current Year 12 and 
13 students on how they prepared for their GCSEs. You can access a Parent/Carer-friendly version of 
the assembly HERE. Details of the Success Task are outlined below; this has also been explained to all 
students and set on SatchelOne. Many thanks for your ongoing support in ensuring your son/daughter 
completes this tasks.  
 
Instructions - Students should: 

1. Pick four subjects where they made some errors on their recent mock exam.  
2. For each subject, identify the question/topic/theme where they lost marks.  
3. On the sheet provided students should show the actions they have taken to learn from their 

mistake. This could include:  
• Writing some summary notes on a topic where subject knowledge was lacking.  
• Completing some similar calculations to the one(s) which went wrong.  
• Writing out quotes or key facts which you should incorporate into your answer next time.  
 

Students are expected to bring their fully completed pack of questions into form on Monday 11th 
March. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr T Kennedy-Fowler 
Deputy Headteacher 
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